

[image: City Seal Gold][image: comm2]



BALTIMORE POLICE DEPARTMENT



Brandon M. Scott								        		      Michael S. Harrison
Mayor                                                               						                      Police Commissioner



						July 12, 2021


Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council  
Room 400, City Hall  
100 N.  Holliday Street  
Baltimore, Maryland 21202  
	


RE:  	City Council Bill #21-0055
Zoning- Conditional Use Retail Good Establishment 
(w/ Alcoholic Beverages Sales)- 2600 N. Howard Street  

Dear Council President Mosby and Members of the City Council: 

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed Council Bill 21-0055 for the purpose of permitting, subject to certain conditions, the establishment, maintenance, and operation of a retail goods establishment (with alcoholic beverages sales) on the property known as 2600 North Howard Street, as outlined in red on the accompanying plat; and providing for a special effective date.

The BPD has no objections to City Council Bill 21-0055. Thank you for allowing us to comment on this piece of legislation. 

Sincerely, 

[image: Michelle Wirzberger transparent electronic signature]
Michelle Wirzberger, Esq.
Director of Government Affairs  

cc:	Natwana Austin, Executive Secretary of the Baltimore City Council  
	Natasha Mehu, Director of Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
[bookmark: _GoBack]Nina Themelis, Special Assistant and Legislative Liaison, MOGR 
Eric Melancon, BPD Chief of Staff 
	Andrew Smullian, BPD Deputy Chief of Staff 
	 

c/o 242 West 29th Street        Baltimore, Maryland 21211-2908
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